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cc:  
Subject: A76 
 
Having been on the receiving end of the results of the A76 process I find it very unsettling that 
no actual cost savings are ever shown.  Whenever the question is posed as to how much is saved 
there is dead silence. It would seem that if there were real savings that the proponents of the A76 
would flaunt the results. The few studies that have been made public have shown that contracting 
is a disservice to the taxpayer. That holds true at my location where a transfer of functions to the 
contractor has given us less service for more money (strange how that works).  
 
I believe it is time to do away with the A76/contracting/outsourcing, so the taxpayer does not 
have to pay more for less.  
 
One more thing until the contractor and their employees have to adhere to the same oath we take 
a civil servants the taxpayer will pay more for less.    
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